
Hi Willway!

Here’s the latest with what is happening with the PAC.

● Do you want to join the PAC?We are looking to fill the Hot Lunch position on the PAC
team for September 2024! If you have interest or want to learn more about what this role
entails, please reach out to our current Hot Lunch Coordinator, Vruti, at
willwayhotlunch@gmail.com

● PAC MEETING: Thank you to all who came to our online meeting this week! We truly
appreciate your time. Our next PAC Meeting will be onWednesday, February 7th at
6pm (with a firm end time of 7:30pm at the latest). It will be held online again, and we
welcome you to join us!

● VOLUNTEER PRIZE: Every volunteer gets their name entered into a draw for a monthly
prize, and a winner is selected during the PAC meeting! You do not need to be at the
PAC meeting to claim your prize, we’ll get it to you! At our meeting this week, we pulled
winners for the last two months. The winners each won a gift card to Politano Cafe.
Congratulations to our winners Rhonda and Joanne, and thank you for volunteering!

● HOT LUNCH & POPCORN: Our next hot lunch is Hot Dog Day on January 17th and
orders are due on Sunday, January 14th. Our next Popcorn Day is on January 26th
and orders are due on Wednesday, January 17th. Please place all orders through the
hot lunch website.

Feel free to reach out anytime via email at willwaypac@gmail.com

Talk to you next week! ☺️
-Willway PAC

A friendly reminder to please join our PAC Facebook Group, we update it often with what we are
working on at the school.
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